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o 1ts mvesugatlon of the- I—Iouston acc1dent, the Safety Beard found that the locatwn of
the: p1pe neS thhxn the ﬂood plam and the demgn of the: pipe}.mes in this locatlon were the most
relevant actors affectmg theu survwal The plpelmes that ‘were. mptured or damageci most

S y where the nver w1 dth constncted
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"I'he need to penodwaﬁy reassess the fnrces that m:tght be zmposed on the plpelme by changes
wﬁhln the ﬂood plaln should also have been recogmzed through the use ef API Bulletm 1 105 E

Federal regulanons, industry codes, and present -day design and gmdance manuais do not‘ e
; sujdance to designers on the types of studies of flood. plams that shoutd be
' ’;‘:erformed;'- Demgners are not suffi cxently wamed of the speczﬁc hazards 16 plpelxnes, such as
ad cour, that can. occur dunng ﬂoodmg where a channel is narrowed by obstmcuons ik
it ocuments do not address the need for p}pe}me operators 10 momtor chan
 plains that might incrgase the th:eat potent1al beyond that evaluated at the time. *th
eglg_ﬁed Hﬂd mstalled :

u]uple plpehna fallures such as occurred in the San Jacmto ﬂood plam :)
ual flood-caused faﬂures ateé not. ‘N:' effective standaids ot gmdance
ng plpelmes that cross - flood plams or river :

: aspect 1o pi llnesflocated néat bndges and other

X, y threats posed to: plpeimes when crossmg river and ﬂood plains; and 0
:ch study, and future de fcons:.deratmns that must be conducted p!:ep: rat

in thé development bf r dmm ’ded practices b pem ¥ o
51gns in hght of chauges. that have occurred 111 the ﬂood plam or'*-- S

. ommendations have been 1§;sued to the Assoc""_tmn of 011 Pxpe:' Lines (Pw
netic 0 The Safety’ Board als

uld appremate a reépong om you regardmg action
mmendamn m thls Ietter Please _efer to Sa ty Recomm datlon P‘96-22
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Chairman HALL, Vice Chairman FRANCIS, and Members HAMMERSCHMIDT,
GOGLIA, and BLACK concurred in this recommendation.




